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- Carla and our young people singing in the train station in 
The Hague while we connect with people and give out 
church information 

- Blessed to have our UPCI Global Missions Director minister 
at our annual Worldview Conference in October! 

- We are in a season of EXPANSION! So many new people 
baptized and filled with the Holy Ghost! New Home Bible 
Studies! New leaders trained and empowered! 

- Bible School is going great in Both Campuses. 
- We are scheduled for deputation in March. Because of our 

immigration status we are only allowed to leave The 
Netherlands for a 6 month period. Please pray that our 
funds will be raised quickly. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS from our Family! 
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